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Thank you for your email of 18 October 2024 in which you refined your request under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (the Act) to be for the following information: 

The Rol/eston Access Improvements Detailed Business Case report and appendices J -
Flyover Alternatives, and K - Flyover Options Description. 

On 18 November 2024, you were advised that an extension was necessary in order to complete the 
consultations necessary to make a decision on your request. Thank you for your patience while this 
process was completed. 

Please find attached the three documents you have requested: 

• Attachment 1: Rolleston Access Improvements Detailed Business Case 
• Attachment 2: Appendix J - Flyover Alternatives 
• Attachment 3: Appendix K - Flyover Options Description 

Certain information has been withheld under the following sections of the Act: 

• Section 9(2)(a) - to protect the privacy of natural persons; and 
• Section 9(2)(g)(i) - to maintain the effective conduct of public affairs through the free and 

frank expression of opinions by or between or to Ministers of the Crown or members of an 
organisation or officers and employees of any department or organisation in the course of 

their duty; and 
• Section 9(2)(i) - to enable a Minister of the Crown or any department or organisation holding 

the information to carry out, without prejudice or disadvantage, commercial activities. 

With respect to the information that has been withheld, I do not consider there are any other factors 
which would render it desirable, in the public interest, to make the information available. 

Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision on your 
request. The contact details for the Ombudsman can be located at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
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In line with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA) policy, this response will soon be published on 
our website, with personal information removed. 
 
If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, please contact Ministerial Services by email at 
official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Peter Wiles 
National Manager Infrastructure Delivery 
 
 
 




